
 

2017 Standard Crime Contract – Contract Upload 

We have begun to upload the contract documentation for those providers who have 
successfully completed the verification of their 2017 Standard Crime Contract bid.  

Providers will be advised via email and through the Bravo message board when their 
contract is available for execution. In order for providers to secure duty slots for 1 April, 
providers are advised to execute their contract as soon as possible and certainly by 09.00 
on 20 March. 

Guidance on how to accept your contract are here: 
www.gov.uk/government/publications/cwa-detailed-user-guides 

 

 

 


